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British Automobile Racing Club

General Membership Meeting Minutes – June 4, 2024,
Venue - Texas Lone Star Grill, Dixon Road, Etobicoke, ON.

WELCOME – 20:04 




Bryan Rashleigh, President
MINUTES









Amy Harrison made a motion to accept the minutes of the previous meeting as if read, which was seconded by John Bordin and carried.

DEPARTMENTS

MEMBERSHIP 




Andrea Pegg, Membership Secretary

There are currently 132 members with 115 being renewals.
TREASURY 





    
 
John Bordin, Treasurer

BARC has been paid for the events supported by TRS. 

Financial statements will be presented at the November meeting.

Two people are needed to review the statements.  Stan Maleta has volunteered to be a reviewer.  The reviewers are required to look at the statements and raise any concerns or make suggestions to the Treasurer, which will be presented with the report.

Currently, there will not be much movement in the accounts until after the Ontario Honda Dealers Indy Toronto and the BARC Tourist Trophy. 
WRRC/SOCIAL








Nothing to report.
REGIONAL RACE/ORO  

Due to other commitments our Race Director Scott Ellsworth has stepped down.  Until a replacement is found a committee including John Bordin, Kyle Bast and Bryan Rashleigh will help to organize our events.
RACE COMMITTEE



There will be a meeting in the middle of June.

There were a lot of cars at the last race from the Miata Canada Cup series.
Ontario Honda Dealers Indy Toronto




David Bayley
MotorsportReg registration is open for the event.  We are working on the event plans.
ICE RACING 


 
Wayne Wanamaker, Ice Race Organizer
There was an Organizers meeting in May and there will be another in July.

The process proposed for next season is, CASC pays all the bills, collects the revenue and splits the money with the organizing clubs at the end of the season.
TRS





Tom Cressman
TRS will be supporting an Ontario Time Attack event on June 1st and 2nd. 
OLD BUSINESS

There was no old business.
NEW BUSINESS

Tom Hyland sent an e-mail motion asking BARC to investigate the possibility of holding hybrid meetings, with live and video conference participation.  Pat Harrison, who installs these systems, was at the meeting and investigated the possibility with the restaurant staff.  Unfortunately, the Wi-Fi at the restaurant cannot support this process.
Buy/Sell

Bryan Rashleigh has 14 inch tractionized tires for $25 each. 
Adjournment

Wayne Wannamaker made a motion for adjournment which was seconded by John Bordin 21:19.
 .
NEXT MONTH’S MEETING: at the Lone Star Texas Grill (upstairs), 930 Dixon Road, Etobicoke – July 3rd, 2024, at 20:00
